
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• The Protection Centre has created a Two Factor Authentication process for every login to protect your 
security and your clients privacy.

• The following screenshots are clear instructions to guide you through the process.

• You will only need to request a code once every 24 hours, or if you change computers/browsers.

• The authentication codes are emailed directly to you from operations@theprotectioncenter.ca. 

• If you do not receive the email in your inbox, please check your junk mail and mark as "Not junk" to avoid 
any issues receiving these emails.

• Please contact your representative if you experience troubles or have questions about this process.
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